
CITY OF INGLESIDE ON THE BAY 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

June 16, 2020 

I. City Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Ehmann at 7:00 p.m. 

II. Mayor Ehmann led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

III. Mayor Ehmann gave the invocation. 

IV. Roll Call: Present were: Mayor Ehmann, Alderman Cain, Nyberg, Wilder, Robbins and Daley. 

V. Minutes of Previous City Council Meeting of May 19, 2020 were approved as written. 

VI. Treasurer Report was given. 

VII. Presentation by Patrick Nye, President IOB Coastal Watch Association Regarding Relative Sea Level 
Rise Research was held. Questions were answered. 

VIII. No Citizen Participation was heard. 

IX. Reports from Standing Committees 

Item A: Planning & Zoning had no report 

Item B: Parks & Recreation had no report. 

Item C: VFD reported the new command vehicle is up and ready the old one will be removed 

X. Old Business: Discussion only 

Item A: Discuss permitting process 
Mayor Ehmann stated suggestions were asked for concerning an increase in fees. All indications 
show no increase was needed. The City Secretary went over the permitting process stating electrical, 
plumbing and mechanical repairs were issued upon the application completion. Building permits are 
reviewed by the building inspector before permits are issued, to include fences, sheds, pools and 
improvements to structures. Engineered plans are required for new construction along with a WPI-1 
proving a windstorm inspector was inspecting. We have become more vigilant in issuing permits. 

XI. Reports/Announcements 
• Report on roads was given. 
• Mayor Ehmann stated upcoming Budget workshops will be scheduled. 
• Brush clean-up will be held on June 27 th . 
• Mayor Ehmann gave a heart-felt thank you to the volunteers doing —pot holes-cans-park 

cleaning and Chenier's clean-up of the park equipment. 



June 16, 2020 

• Mayor Ehmann gave an update on the sewer contract; the City Attorney is still working on it. 

• Vacancies on Parks and Recreation applications are now being accepted 

• Planning and Zoning reappoint/accepting applications. Members need to re-apply and new 
applications are being accepted. 

XII. Mayor Ehmann adjourned the meeting at 7:44 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted & attested: 
	 Approved: 

Diane Hosea 	 Jo Ann Ehmann' 

City Secretary 	 Mayor 
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